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Quality School Improvement Project (QSIP) wishes to express sincere gratitude to the Quality 
Education Fund for its generous contribution, which led to the establishment of the “Quality 
School Improvement Project: Tracking Students’ Learning through Comprehensive Enhancement 
of Assessment Literacy” (QSIP-CEAL) Project. QSIP would also take this opportunity to 
acknowledge the invaluable advice and support given by the Education Bureau, particularly the 
School-based Professional Support Section, in supervising our work throughout the period.

This publication showcases six school-based teacher development projects implemented under 
QSIP-CEAL in the 2020/21 school year. The positive changes described in the school cases are 
a result of the collective efforts of the schools which have participated in the collaboration.  QSIP 
would like to extend a special vote of thanks to the principals and teachers for their generous 
sharing of their school-based experiences. Their achievements in actualising assessment 
for learning, and establishing a self-improving mechanism conducive to on-going school 
improvement as well, are highly commendable. 
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